## STATE OF CONNECTICUT

## DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC HEALTH

Jewel Mullen, M.D., M.P.H., M.P.A. Commissioner



Dannel P. Malloy Governor Nancy Wyman Lt. Governor

December 9, 2015

Mark Alexander Transportation Assistant Planning Director Connecticut Department of Transportation Bureau of Policy and Planning Newington, CT 06131

Re: Notice of Scoping for Various Bridge Rehabilitation at Route 8/I-84 "Mixmaster" Interchange including Construction of Route 8 NB Temporary Bypass

Dear Mr. Alexander:

The Department of Public Health Drinking Water Section's (DWS) Source Assessment and Protection Unit has reviewed the above Notice of Scoping. The subject project is not in a public drinking water supply source water area, but it is within the public water supply service area of Waterbury Water Department (PWSID# CT1510011). The Department of Transportation should consult with the Waterbury Water Department on the locations of water distribution mains and coordinate with the Waterbury Water Department on potential relocation or replacement of water distribution mains within the project area.

If you have any questions regarding these comments, please call Pat Bisacky of this office at (860)509-7333.

\ \//

Eric MaPhea

Supervising Environmental Analyst

**Drinking Water Section** 

Cc: Christopher J. Bogucki, Superintendent, Waterbury Water Department Tom Chyra, P. E., DPH DWS



Phone: (860) 509-7333 • Fax: (860) 509-7359 • VP: (860) 899-1611 410 Capitol Avenue, MS#51WAT, P.O. Box 340308 Hartford, Connecticut 06134-0308 www.ct.gov/dph Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer